
              TRY CLIMBING THIS AUGUST 

                WESTMEAD ACTIVITY    

                    CENTRE UPDATE 

Westmead Activity Centre construction
continues - the next milestone is the 
 completion of the cladding for the North
and South buildings which we hope will
be the middle of August. We've also
announced the winner of our recent
'name the climbing centre' competition
that we ran with The Climbing Academy
(TCA). 

The winning entry was The Arc and the
competition was won by a Chippenham
resident. TCA will be running the new
climbing centre and cafe and also
managing the skate park. The skate park
will only be open during the climbing
centre opening hours and will be locked
at other times.  

Read more information about the
competition & all Westmead Activity
Centre news on our Westmead Hub
website. https://westmeadhub.org

CBLC NEWS 
Summer 2021

We are holding a Try Climbing event this
summer over the weekend of the 21st and
22nd August - a perfect opportunity to
have a go at rock climbing, play games,
find out about climbing and meet the
team behind Chippenham’s new activity
centre.

Get a taste of this exhilarating lifetime
sport on a mobile self-belaying climbing
wall. Open to over 5-year olds and suitable
for all ages. Meet staff from The Climbing
Academy (TCA), representatives from CBLC
and find out about special offers for
Chippenham residents. More information
in the latest  news section of our
Westmead Hub website -
https://westmeadhub.org 

https://www.theclimbingacademy.com/tca-life/announcing-the-arc/
https://westmeadhub.org/


 GRANT GIVING DURING THE FINANCIAL YEAR 2020-2021 

We've been looking back at our grant giving over the last financial year from April 2020 to
the end of March 2021. You can read more about this on our website news -
www.cblc.org.uk. You can find out more about the grants available for individuals and
families to apply for and make a grant enquiry via the new grant applications section on
our website.

https://www.cblc.org.uk/cblc-grant-giving-in-2020-21/


Do you know that we run the Chippenham Arts and Cultural Events
group (Chippenham ACE)? We host monthly online Chippenham
arts team meetings to share information and coordinate events –
called the ChAT meetings. You can join our Chippenham ACE
mailing list to hear the latest news and events by emailing
Chippenhamace@gmail.com.

We run an annual arts event called Fringe Feb and are involved in
the Peacock Arts Trail every two years. Join our FB page, follow us
on Twitter/Instagram, go on our mailing list, and get involved if you
are keen to help support and promote the Arts in Chippenham. 
We’d love to hear from you.

WOODLAND CREATURES SCULPTURE TRAIL

Visitors to Westmead Open Space will
already be familiar with the beautiful          
wooden owl sculpture that greets
visitors accessing our land from
Westmead Open Space car park. 

CHIPPENHAM ACE

There are now 11 new sculptures in the same copse of
woodland. The sculptures are the result of a
competition we ran in 2019 for local children to
design wooden sculptures to be realised into a Tree
Sculpture Trail. There was a winning entry from every
Chippenham primary school. The children’s designs
have been turned into a set of stunning sculptures by
a very talented local sculptor, Ollie Adams, who
carves the wood using a chain saw.

We are in the process of finishing the trail ready for a
grand opening as soon as possible. You can find out
more about the sculpture trail on our Westmead Hub
website - www,westmead hub.org 

mailto:Chippenhamace@gmail.com
https://goo.gl/maps/SoXHXN58MKoX1geu7
https://westmeadhub.org/woodland-creatures-sculpture-trail/
https://westmeadhub.org/woodland-creatures-sculpture-trail/


We set up the One Chippenham
website in April 2020 to be a place for
local people to find and share
information including "what's on" in
Chippenham. 

The website was initially set up with the
focus being about support during
Covid-19. We have recently restructured
the website and are ready to build it
further. Can you help us?

www.onechippenham.org.uk

admin@cblc.org.uk 

01249 658180 

hello@onechippenham.org.uk 

www.cblc.org.uk

ONE CHIPPENHAM

We would love to add more
information including details
about local groups, clubs and
activities, events, businesses
and venues.

Perhaps you run a
Chippenham based activity,
work at a local business or
are running an event? Please
share your information with
us. There is no charge.

Maybe you have some spare
time and would like to write
a blog or research
information for the website?
We'd love to hear from you.

 We hope that One
Chippenham will help to
provide information and
support for our local
community.

@OneChippenham

https://onechippenham.org.uk/

